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The scientific works of the Forestry Science Institute and its legal predecessor have 
been saved in this electronic volume for the digital future by the FORESTRY AND 

TIMBER INNOVATION ASSOCIATION as part of the "Digitalization of past scientific 
works and electronic library program". 

This work was done in 2017-2018 by: 

historian András Apostol; Dr. Tamás Apostol titular university associate professor; 
forest engineer István Meggyesfalvi; András Molnár, wood industry engineer; 

Rudolf Szántó wood industry engineer. 

The entire electronic file was modernized and revised 
by Tamás Jakab Apostol on behalf of ERFATÁRS in 

2019-2020 

All employees performed the work voluntarily and free of charge! 

The authors express their gratitude to Dr. Győző Szabadhegyi, who supported the 
completion of this work in many ways. Special thanks to associate professor Dr. 
Norbert Horváth for translating some texts into German and English, as well as to 
wood industry engineer Miklós Zólomy and Prof. Dr. Zsolt Kovács for his assistance in 
French. Thanks to Dr. Emília Tóth ethnographer and Géza Madai forest engineer for 
translating into Slovak, Dr. László Tóth Sándor Ministerial Chief Counselor for 
translating into Polish and woodworking engineer László Géza for their translations of 
texts in Czech. 

We would also like to thank ERFARET Kft. for the financing and implementation of 
the project "Free Web Portal on Environment, Forestry and Wood Science" under the 
Hungary-Slovakia 2007-2013 Cross-Border Cooperation Program, identification 
number HUSK/1001/2.5.2/0025 , especially to Director Dr. Dénes Varga. In the 
framework of this project, his colleagues digitized the following materials: a total of 
249 pages from issues 1-2 of 1958 and a total of 37 pages from 78 volumes of 1986. 

These pages concern the publications of the electronic library operated 
by ERFARET Kft. with the following serial numbers: 

H_000387 to H_000399 inclusive. 

We reworked them and incorporated them into our work! 

When creating the front page, we used images downloaded from the Internet (for 
details, see imprint) 

We look forward to your comments: info@innofa.hu 
Find out more about the work of the Forestry and Wood Industry Innovation 

Association! 
www.innofa.hu 

mailto:info@innofa.hu
http://www.innofa.hu/

